
Valley Regional Fire Authority 
2023 Fire Benefit Charge Appeal 

 
Mail or Deliver by hand all appeals to: VRFA FBC Appeals 
      1101 D Street NE 
      Auburn, WA  98002 
 
All appeals must be received by the VRFA no later than 5:00 PM 

January 23, 2023. 
 
The Review Board Hearing will be at 5:00 PM January 26, 2023 at 1101 D Street NE, Auburn.  
You are not required to attend the hearing but may do so if you wish to present oral information 
in addition to the information provided below. 
 
To appeal your 2023 Fire Benefit Charge, please complete the following information: 
 
Parcel Number: _____________________ 2023 Fire Benefit Charge: ___________ 
 
Property Address: __________________________________________________________ 
 
Building Use: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Square Footage (including garages and carports):  _____________________________ 
 
Reasons why you believe your fire benefit charge should be reduced (please attach additional 
maps, pictures, letters, etc. to this form): 
____________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________ 
 
On the basis of the foregoing facts, I request that the 2023 Fire Benefit Charge assessment for 
this property be changed to $ _________ . 
 
I hereby certify to the best of my knowledge and belief that the information entered on this 
petition is a true and fair presentation of the facts relating to this appeal. 
 
Signed this _______ day of __________ , 2023. 
 
 
_________________________________________   
 
Printed Name:  ________________________  
 
Mailing Address: ________________________ 
   ________________________ 
    
 
Telephone Number: Daytime:____________________ Evening: ____________________ 
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